
Club and Members win SCNA Awards! 

Congratulations to the wonderful members of the Stephen James 

CSRA Coin Club on winning the 2019 Club of the Year Award from the 

South Carolina Numismatic 

Association! Announcement of the 

award was made on October 27th, 2019 

at SCNA’s annual Awards Breakfast. 

This recognition ceremony is hosted by 

SCNA during their annual Convention. 

Present to accept the award on behalf 

of the Club was Past President Steve 

Kuhl. 

In addition to the Club win, Mr. Arno Safran, member 

and Editor of the Club’s newsletter won SCNA’s Numismatist of the Year award. This is 

the second time Arno has received this distinguished honor, the previous time being 

eleven years ago in 2008. Congratulations Arno, this recognition is well deserved! 

Finally, Past President Kuhl received SCNA’s Membership Award in recognition of his 

successful efforts in sponsoring new members into the organization.  

 

 


